



EDNE Office Move 



Due to unforeseen building works in EDNE’s offices we are moving to premises around the corner
from Pink Lane. 



As there will be a lot of noise and disruption, we are moving to ensure a safe space for your

counselling sessions.



The move will start from Wednesday 6th September until the end of day on Friday 22nd
September.



If the works continue after this date, we will let you know as soon as possible.



We will be working from Adamson House, 65 Westgate Rd, Newcastle upon Tyne NE1 1SG. 

It is 2 minutes walk from our current office at 5 Pink Lane.



We are very sorry for the disruption.







EDNE offices

Our temporary
offices

Directions to Adamson House from
Pink Lane:

With the EDNE front door behind you,
turn right and walk up Pink Lane.

At The Forth pub turn right and walk
along Forth Lane.

Turn right onto Westgate Road,
Adamson House is on the right.












